
 

 

Charles Punaha 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 , among others 

 

 

 

 

 

National Information and Communications Technology Authority 

Public Notice 
Invitation to comment on Retail Pricing of Entry-

Level Broadband Service – Deadline extension 

The General Public and the relevant Stakeholders in the ICT industry are advised that 

NICTA has decided to further extend the deadline to receive comments on the Public 

Consultation Paper on the Retail Pricing of Entry-level Broadband Services in PNG.  

 

The new deadline to receive comments is further extended to September 12, 2014. 

 

Submissions or comments are expected to be written comments/submission and should 

be sent to consultation.submission@nicta.gov.pgbefore or by COB September 12, 

2014. All submission will be treated as public document unless the respondents ask for 

particular aspects of their submission to remain confidential as provided for under Section 

44 of NICT Act 2009. 

Copies of the consultation paper can be downloaded on NICTA’s website at 

www.nicta.gov.pg or a copy can be requested via email:kgulovui@nicta.gov.pg. Further 

information can be obtained by calling Mr. Kila Gulo-Vui on telephone 3033200 (switch) 

or 3033277 (direct). 
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